
I arrived here at Mariners Inn on 11-23-08 because I needed some help with a crack 
cocaine addiction. I’ve been here now for 3 1/2 months. I’m currently in the Transitional 
Housing Program now. The reason that I’m still here is because I needed to continue to 
get help. The staff here have been terrific, they have helped me a lot and continue to meet 
all my needs to help with my recovery. The staff do what is needed to assist anyones 
needs. I would tell anyone that needs help to come to Mariners. I’m going to take full 
advantage of this opportunity because it’s the right place to be for me and anyone. 
 
Melvin J. 


